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The measure 114 is US unconstitutional.  

 The 2nd ammendment was adopted to grant citizens reasonable parity to protect 

their family from the Federal Government. Also animals and Native Americans (who 

at that point in time could be a threat), and attack from other countries. 

Having a permit requirement is unreasonable. There is NO State authority that can 

do this. There is no plan to start availability of this. This stops citizens from obtaining 

a gun in a timely fashion. There is no State agency to offer training. Limiting 

magazine or clip capacity stops me from having weapon (defence) parity from 

possible threats. Other Americans,  but more importantly the Federal Government 

Forces. Measure 114 infriges on my right to KEEP AND BEAR ARMS. 

   THANKS  


